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Bourns® Model 5600 Series High Current Chokes 
to be Discontinued

Bourns has decided to discontinue the Model 5600 Series High Current Chokes. A lack of sales volume and 
diminishing demand necessitates this action.

Bourns does not offer direct replacement options for the Model 5600 Series.  However, customers may find 
the Model 1130 and 1140 Series High Current Chokes as suitable replacement options. Please contact the 
Bourns team of Field Application Engineers if you have any questions regarding the suggested replacement 
parts and your application requirements.

Obsolete part numbers:

5601-RC 5609-RC 5617-RC 5625-RC
5602-RC 5610-RC 5618-RC 5626-RC
5603-RC 5611-RC 5619-RC 5627-RC
5604-RC 5612-RC 5620-RC 5628-RC
5605-RC 5613-RC 5621-RC 5629-RC
5606-RC 5614-RC 5622-RC 5630-RC
5607-RC 5615-RC 5623-RC 5631-RC
5608-RC 5616-RC 5624-RC 5632-RC

.

Please plan for the following deadlines:
 Last time buy date: October 8, 2016
 Last time ship date: April 8, 2017

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Customer
Service/Inside Sales.

http://www.bourns.com/support/contact
http://www.bourns.com/docs/technical-documents/obsolete-parts/5600_series_obsolete.pdf
http://www.bourns.com/docs/Product-Datasheets/1130_series.pdf
http://www.bourns.com/docs/Product-Datasheets/1140_series.pdf

